

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich. NR7 OUS

Tel: 01603 436180

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate

Friday 24th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## STRIKE ACTION - WEDNESDAY 1ST MARCH 2023

Further to the letter sent out on Friday 20th January regarding the forthcoming strike action, we can now confirm that Dussindale Primary School will be closed for all pupils except those in Year R, 1, 2 and 3 (these pupils should attend as normal). Further information will follow for pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6, on work to complete at home on the day.

There will be a catering provision as usual. Free School Meals will be provided for all students entitled. For students entitled to a free school meal in Years 4, 5 and 6, a packed lunch will be provided which can be collected from the main school entrance between 11.30 am and 1.15 pm.

We apologise for any disruption this causes, however, our first consideration will always be the safety and wellbeing of our students and staff and this has been our key consideration in coming to this decision.

We will be in touch again to clarify arrangements on any future strike dates and, in the meantime, ask for your patience and understanding during this time.

Yours sincerely

Don Evans Mrs Norgate

CEO Broad Horizons Education Trust Executive Headteacher













